October 2, 2019

Arcola Elementary School
Is participating in Walk to School Day on

Wednesday, October 2, 2019

Join children and adults around the world to celebrate
the benefits of walking and bicycling.

fAbout our event: A

Arcola Staff and Community Leaders will meet families at the morning bus stops
on Blueridge, at the University Towers, and Wexford Apartment buildings to
walk to school! The walk will begin at approximately 8:50

ALL students will have access to their assigned buses. Students whose buses
cross University Boulevard or Georgia Ave will be met when they arrive at Arcola
by staff members who will walk them around the property.

Car riders will also be met and walked around the property but families are
strongly encouraged to walk their students to school. There will be extra safety
patrol, community support, and adult presence on all walking routes.

wa kbiketoschool.org

Walk to School Day is coordinated in the U.S.A. by b
the National Center for Safe Routes to School.




